

cc. Boc

December 6, 2018

Henderson County Government/Commissioners ATTN: Planning Department 100 King St. Hendersonville, NC 28792 Received

BEST 793

Henderson County
Board of Commissioners

Subject: 2018 Greenway Master Plan

Dear Henderson County Planning Department,

I am writing you to endorse the proposed Henderson County Greenway Master Plan. This master plan provides a unique and comprehensive system of trails that will enhance the quality of life for the citizens of Henderson County. Given the significant increase in families relocating to our community, I find it imperative for us to offer a safe and inclusive greenway system for adults and children alike to utilize. Ultimately, a larger greenway system will provide families the opportunity to attain a greater appreciation of our natural world, in addition to promoting health and wellness.

Hands On! Children's Museum admires and respects the work our county government does to offer unique recreational experiences for the community. I thank you for considering this project, and for all of the great work you do to ensure Henderson County remains a fun, safe, and unique destination for people to visit and call home.

Sincerely I remain,

Joseph C. Wym Joseph C. Knight Executive Director